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The next Presbyterian Women’s event is the Triennial Gathering of the 
Synod of South Atlantic at Epworth by the Sea, St. Simons Island, GA.  The 
event is October 25-27. 

Women in St. Augustine Presbytery are asked to bring (or send with 
someone) washcloths for the Disaster Preparedness Collection at the event.   

The theme is Love Carved in Stone and the author of our Bible Study, 
Eugenia Anne Gamble, will be one of the plenary speakers. 

Gayle Anne Bone 
PW Moderator

Appendix P - Presbyterian Women




